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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Planned reduction of lanes on Aberdeen Ave.

From: Judy Conrod

Sent: August 18, 2020 9:28 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Planned reduction of lanes on Aberdeen Ave.

Attention to the City Clerk,

| am opposed to the planned reduction of lanes on Aberdeen Ave. | am a resident of Glenside Ave which is a designated
bicycle route in Hamilton . There are numerous bikers of all ages on this street along with normal resident car traffic. If
traffic on Aberdeen gets backed up at all coming off the 403 or Longwood Rd, cars will take any side street starting at
Chedoke to Glenside to Dundurn to circumvent the traffic. This shortcut would negate any safety issues you are trying
to overcome on Aberdeen.

The fact that the city has not conducted a study to determine the effects of 4 to 2 lane change is in itself disturbing.

A concerned resident of Hamilton, Kirkendall South neighborhood,

Judy Conrod



